
 New School Polo Tops  
After much deliberation and consultation with staff, students and Govern-

ing Council, we have selected a new school polo for students in Recep-

tion to year 12.  

We will be using an online ordering system rather than holding large 

amounts of stock at school.  Parents will have a window of time to order 

the shirts, numerous times throughout the year, and then the orders will be 

delivered direct to the school for pick up.  Further information will be sent 

out as it becomes available in the next couple of weeks.   

The old shirts are still able to be worn and will be phased out over the next 

2 years.  No further stock will be ordered of these and only selected sizes 

will be available.  

Also, check out our new sports tops and Basketball singlets which will be 

worn for all Interschool events in 2022 and beyond.  

 

Female Basketball Singlets     Male Basketball Singlets   Year 4 ð 12 Sports Tops 
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ôQuality Teaching - Quality Schoolingõ 

DIARY DATES 
 

November  
3 Kindy Transition 8:45am ð 

1:45pm  

1-3 Yr 7/8 Camp to Ade-

laide  

3 Yr 12 EXAMS start 

4 R-12 Assembly 9:00am  

11 Storytime in Library 9:30 -

10:30am  

 Remembrance Day  

12 Yr 12 Dinner  

 Dress as your Idol, 

 Dream  Job day ñ

 SRC fundraiser  

16 Yr 8 immunisations @ 

 9am  

17 Kindy Transition 

 8:45amñ 1:45pm  

20-21 Exeat Weekend  

22 Full day transition  

23 Encore Performance  

25 Storytime in Library 9:30 -

 10:30am  

26 School Formal Yr 7 -12 

29 Gov Council mtg 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

What a lovely week our Year 7, 8 10 and 11 classes had to head off on 

two separate camps ð one to Adelaide as an alternative to the Canberra 

trip and one to Port Vincent for Outdoor Education. Thanks to all teachers 

who have worked to provide these excellent opportunities.  
 

This week the school undertook its On Track Evaluation as follow up to last 

yearõs External School Review. Thank you to all students, staff and parents 

who provided information to the review team. The feedback given by 

them was extremely positive, supporting that the hard work being done is 

ensuring the continuous improvement of our school.  
 

Welcome back to our Operation Flinders team. This yearõs team dealt with 

hot conditions but the team showed resilience and determination and 

managed to walk 72 kilometres whilst dealing with snakes, spiders, blisters 

and bites. It is a gruelling journey but rewarding, and one that will be    

remembered long after the bites have healed. Again, thanks to Molly 

Bruhn for accompanying these students.  
 

Congratulations to Maddy Taylor who represented South Australian rural 

students on Monday in an online forum with Federal Ministers to discuss 

the needs of country students. We are very proud of Maddyõs work as  

Rural Youth Ambassador. The program has provided some excellent     

opportunities and we hope that we will have students becoming involved 

in the future. Thank you to Maddy for putting forward ideas on behalf of 

all South Australian country students. It is great to have these voices 

heard.  

Last Friday girls from Years 5, 6 and 7 participated in the Crows Cup. Six 

teams competed in the competition with Burra B finishing in fourth position 

and Burra A in fifth. Well done to all who participated and to Annie Drew 

for accompanying the girls.  
 

In staffing news I am very happy to announce that our new Curriculum 

Coordinator is none other than Kerrie Duke. We are delighted to have  

Kerrie in this role and look forward to working with her in this new capacity. 

We can now begin the process of contracting other required positions for 

next year.  
 

Welcome to all our Kindy families who had their first of three transition visits 

this week. Transition is a terrific collaboration between Junior Primary staff 

and staff from the Early Learning Centre. We hope that the children enjoy 

their introduction to school life and we look forward to working with them 

next year.                    Alicia Hoddle 
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On Friday the 22 nd  of October, our Year 12 Class of 2021 celebrated their final day in what has 

been a challenging year.  

 

Congratulations to all our Year 12's. We are all very proud of you! If there is something that your 

high school experience has taught you, itõs that you donõt discover your passion by simply thinking 

about it, and most certainly not by answering a series of aptitude testsé. You discover your pas-

sions by going out, taking risks and experiencing what life has to offer.   

 

If you find your future direction in your first year outside of school, thatõs great! If not, then take 

what you've learned and move on to your next adventure. A lot of disappointment can come 

from not being able to achieve your dreams. Having a single goal, a single end point or fixed plan 

post school, isnõt viable. >_ gc]li-[g\cnciom  Dedicate yourself to the pursuit of short -term goals. 

Donõt get so wound up in your future goal that you fail to see the existing opportunities around 

you. Your next pursuit may appear right in front of you, so donõt look too far ahead, or you might 

miss the obvious opportunity out of the corner of your eye .  

 

All the best in 2022! and wishing you the best of success in your future endeavours.   
Mr Morgan Randall  

 

EXAM TIMETABLE 2021 

From the Deputy Principal  

DAY SUBJECT TIME LOCATION WEEK 

Thursday 21st October  Japanese (oral)  1:50pmñ2:30pm  Meeting Room  2 

Wednesday 3rd November  General Maths  1:15pmñ3:45pm  Drama Room  4 

Thursday 4th November  Modern History  1:15pmñ3:45pm  Drama Room   

Friday 5th November  Biology  8:50amñ11:20am  Drama Room   

Wednesday 10th November  Psychology  8:50amñ11:20am  Drama Room  5 

Tuesday 16th November  Japanese (Written)  1:15pmñ4:15pm  Drama Room  6 
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Optus  crows cup carnival 29th October  

On Friday 29th October, we had 16 girls from years 5, 6 and 7 participate in the Optus 

Crows Cup Carnival that was held in Clare.  Burra fielded two teams resulting in a 4th and 

5th placing.  Despite the cold start, the day warmed up and the girls had fun.  Big thank 

you to Annie Drew and Gus Wenzel for supporting them on Friday.  
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Thursday 21st October Miss Smiley with 

Kiera MacKay and Maddie Edwards 

travelled to Adelaide to attend the 

ADF women in Leadership Day. The 

seminar included presentations and 

workshops focussing on positive think-

ing, communication and resilience.  

Students also had the opportunity to 

speak to officers about their experi-

ences and opportunities in the de-

fence force.  

KaidanceΣ      MillieΣ       AnnaΣ      Audrey Σ     @pccΣ      Σ  SophieΣ         Addison 
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